Dear Dr. Budair:

Thank you for nominating us to represent our University in ACADEMIA 2003 Exhibition to be held in Beirut, Lebanon, between 30 January 2002 and 1 February 2002, and to participate with other universities in the region in this unique event. 

We have been corresponding with the organizers, and have agreed to the following activities that we will conduct during our visit.

1. Exhibition material: Six large posters are ready, and will be mounted in a furnished 9 sq. meter booth that will carry the name fascia (banner) of our University.  An Internet connection is being requested in the booth for visitors to access the KFUPM website.

2. Participation entitles us to one Catalogue entry including KFUPM Logo and Profile. The material is being prepared to be sent to the organizers.

3. In addition, we are entitled to a one-page advertisement, which is being prepared to be included in exhibition catalogue, 35,000 copies of the catalog are to be printed and distributed.

4.  KFUPM information will also appear in the listing of the Visitors Guide (30,000 copies to be printed).

5. Seminar: We will be allotted 30-minute usage of the special, fully equipped public presentation area at the exhibition hall and are looking forward to deliver a talk/presentation about our University and its Graduate Programs. 

6. There is a Special school seminar arranged, where KFUPM will be assigned a one-hour seminar to be given to high school students (we will look into this, as this may be more directed to our Undergrad program which is not open for foreign students.). We will be writing to the organizers for an additional seminar slot to popularize our graduate program in lieu of this 1-hour. 

7. There will also be LCD ads (which we will have to prepare) that will be run on two giant screens in the exhibition hall 15 times per day for three days.

8. Opportunities for KFUPM exposure via media coverage through interviews to be conducted by NEWTV, RADIO ONE and ALHAYAT newspaper, their media sponsors, are also available. 

We will be there for five full days (arriving one day earlier, on 29th January 2003, to set up the booth, and departing on 3rd February 2003), and will also participate in the last day’s social event (2nd February 2003) that will help establish contacts with exhibitors from other universities. For this we would like you to consider our trip for 5-6 days instead of three. 

If you have any special instructions for us to be executed during our trip, then please inform us and we will be more than happy to prepare for it and include it as a part of our trip activity. 

Thanking you and kind regards.

Dr. Osama Jannadi                                                                  Dr.  Sadiq M. Sait

Deanship of Graduate Studies                                                 Chairman, Computer Engineering

